
 
 
 
From: <Rositsa.PENCHEVA@ec.europa.eu> 
To: <Aphrodite.Smagadi@unece.org>, <aarhus.compliance@unece.org> 
Cc: <Georges.Kremlis@ec.europa.eu>, <Robert.KONRAD@ec.europa.eu>, <Liam-

Joseph.Cashman@ec.europa.eu>, <Angelika.Wiedner@ec.europa.eu>, 
<Peter.Oliver@ec.europa.eu>, <Daniela.PALASCIANO@ext.ec.europa.eu>, 
<Adina.GEORGESCU@ec.europa.eu>, <Greta.RINKEVICIUTE-MISCIKIENE@ec.europa.eu> 

Date: 27/08/2013 15:18 
Subject: RE: Communication to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee concerning compliance 

by the United Kingdom and the European Union with provisions of the Convention in relation to 
the implementation of the renewable energy programme in Scotland 

 
 
 
Dear Ms Smagadi, 

We would like to thank the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee (ACCC) for its draft findings 

concerning compliance by the United Kingdom and the European Union with provisions of the 

Convention in relation to the implementation of the renewable energy programme in Scotland 

(ACCC/C/2012/68). We take note of the recommendations to the Party concerned (UK) and we have 

no comments to make on the draft findings. 

  

Best regards, 

Rositsa Pencheva on behalf of Robert Konrad  

Unit D.4 - Governance, Information and Reporting 

Directorate General for the Environment 

BU-5 0/154, 1049 Brussels, Belgium 

0032 2 29 87567 


